
 
 

 

We regret any inconvenience caused by the issues with Systopia. We are actively addressing 
the current issues and making every effort to resolve them promptly. Meanwhile, if your 
child encounters difficulties in making payments using a debit/credit card, we kindly request 
that you visit the reception desk at their location. 


